
May 2017 IT Consolidation Update 

 

We have completed the discovery meetings with all agencies and are working on 

sorting through the information received.    We appreciate everyone’s time and 

the information that has been shared with us.   There are a lot of great things 

going on in the State. 

As mentioned in the April update, we heard loud and clear that we needed to be 

improving our communication and mentioned that we were working on some 

short videos that describe what our goals are.  On our IT Consolidation page, you 

are going to start seeing some YouTube videos describing our goals, the status of 

consolidation and success stories. 

Additionally, we will be sending out the link to our IT consolidation site via the 

OCIO-INFO list serv.   If you would like to subscribe to this listserv, please put in a 

service request through the OCIO Service Desk. 

As a reminder, support for end users continues the way it is today within your 

Agency.    We are more than willing to start assisting you immediately however, if 

we can and you have a need. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


